
FRIENDS OF GRANTA SCHOOL 
Parents, staff & friends working together for the children & 

young adults with special needs who attend Granta School 

 

 
 

CHRISTMAS HAMPER RAFFLE 
 

This has proved very popular in recent years so we’re hoping you will take part again this year. We 
have some great hampers to award to the lucky winners. From toys for the children & festive food & 
drink to presents for the grown ups!  
 
Due to covid-19 this year we'll be doing it a little differently. Each hamper will be stored in a locked 
unused cupboard for 14 days prior to the winner announcements. Also, we won’t be sending out raffle 
tickets. All you need to do is let us know how many you require using the attached slip. You can send 
in the exact money with the slip in an envelope addressed to AMANDA REYNOLDS – CHRISTMAS 
RAFFLE 
 
We will then generate your numbers (& the colour) of your ticket and we'll let you know via your 
child’s diary.  
 

All entries need to be in by Monday 14th December. The raffle will be drawn on 

Tuesday 15th and winners will be notified by school diary or text if preferred.  
 
Good luck & thank you! 
 
 

 
 

Friends Of Granta School  
Christmas Hampers Raffle 

TICKETS ARE £2.50 EACH – we have 6 large hampers to win! 

 
Name:  

 

Child’s Name & Class: 

 

Mobile no. (If text message preferred): 

 

No. Of Raffle Tickets Required: 

 

Amount enclosed: £ 

 

 

 

 

 



 
 

 
 

 

  


